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What a busy time we had last week. The children commemorated Remembrance Day on Wednesday by 

making and laying poppies. The House Captains led their first assembly by reading For the Fallen by  

Laurence Binyon, you can meet the team on the last page of this newsletter. Beech enjoyed their Cornwall 

Cricket session and KS2 got out and about with Plymouth Argyle Football again.  

 

The classes embraced the Children in Need theme of ‘5 to thrive’ and joined in with Joe Wicks as he  

embarked on another mission to get the nation fit whilst raising money for this great cause. Thank you all for 

your generosity this week. Those of you who chose to support our very own famous rambler from Beech 

Class raised a whopping £97.25 and the school total is being counted tomorrow– we’ll update you on Class 

Dojo after Mr Gynn counts it up! 

 

This week is Anti-Bullying week; in their Jigsaw PSHE lessons the children will be learning about what this 

word means and how they could help out if they see someone who has been hurt or is upset. I’d like to draw 

your attention to a new resource launched by NSPCC and O2 called Net Aware. A guide to apps, games 

and social media that your child may encounter. As we all know, strategies for online safety and preventing 

cyberbullying are just as important as knowing what to do in person. 

 

Have a fantastic week everyone,  

Emma Williams 

Acting Head of School 

Know how to help if  
someone is being bullied. 

Jigsaw Celebrating Difference 

We are very proud of the Stars of the Week.  

Last week we celebrated who children who  

always include others in their work and play. 

Attendance for last week 

Ash 98.1% 

Beech 100% 

Sycamore 99.6% 

Oak 94.4% 

Overall 98.1% 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
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Please note some activities/events are not connected to Luxulyan School and parents should undertake their own checks as 

to the suitability of the providers/activities. 



Please note some activities/events are not connected to Luxulyan School and parents should undertake their own checks as 

to the suitability of the providers/activities. 

Diary Dates 

16th Nov The start of Anti-Bullying Week. 

17th Nov Cornwall Cricket continue to work with Beech Class every Tuesday           

afternoon 

18th Nov Plymouth Argyle continue to work with Sycamore and Oak Class every 

Wednesday afternoon. 

27th Nov PALs Christmas Craft & Cinema day for Ash 

30th Nov PALs Christmas Craft & Cinema day for Beech 

4th Dec PALs Christmas Craft & Cinema day for Sycamore 

11th Dec PALs Christmas Craft & Cinema day for Oak 

16th Dec Christmas Dinner Day 

18th Dec Last Day– finish at 1:30 pm 

School Dinners on ParentPay Reminder 

Please can we ask parents/carers to pay in 

advance for school dinners on ParentPay. It is 

far better to keep your account in credit for us 

to deduct the meal cost each day. 

Many thanks 

 

Goodbye Mrs Whitelegge 

We wish Mrs Whitelegge the very best as she 

leaves Luxulyan for pastures new. Good luck and 

thank you for all of your hard work during your 

time at Luxlyan. Your next school are very lucky to 

have you and you’ll be missed by us all. 

#OneMoreStepAlongTheWorldYouGo 

St Julitta St Sulien St Cyriac 

Meet the House Captains 

I think we can all agree that our House Captains did a fantastic job of leading our Remembrance 

Service on Wednesday, thank you. You’ll be seeing more of this lovely bunch as they begin to  

organise an event per house each term. Autumn term is the turn of St Sulien and the captains will 

soon be on Class Dojo telling you all about how they would like each class to contribute to the  

Cornwall Christmas Box this year.  

https://cornwallchristmasbox.co.uk/

